
 
600 South Fourth Street P.O. Box 383 

Stoughton, WI  53589-0383 

Serving Electric, Water & Wastewater Since 1886 

  

Date:   
  

August 11, 2022 

To:    
  

Stoughton Utilities Committee  

From:   Jill M. Weiss, P.E.  

    
  

Stoughton Utilities Director 

Brian G. Erickson 

Stoughton Utilities Wastewater System Supervisor 

Subject:  Tour of the Stoughton Utilities Wastewater Treatment Facility 

A tour of the Stoughton Utilities Wastewater Treatment Facility is scheduled to take place prior to the 

August 15, 2022 meeting of the Stoughton Utilities Committee.  Members of the Stoughton Utilities 

Committee and Stoughton Common Council are invited to attend. 

A possible quorum of the City of Stoughton Common Council, its Committees, Boards and Commissions 

may occur during the tour.  The tour will be an informational presentation, and no business of the Utilities 

Committee or Common Council will be conducted.  

The tour will begin at 4:30, and participants should meet and park at the Wastewater Treatment Facility, 

located at 800 Mandt Parkway. 

 


